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Annual Physical for Referees 
 

WVAC Policy #051718-1 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on May 17, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

 

An annual physical examination is required for all 
referees with vital signs to be taken by medical personnel 
at each event officiated. 

 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 

 


